
Mass times for this coming week 

 

Monday 8.30am Our Lady and 
    St Hubert’s 
   

Tuesday 8.30am Our Lady and 
    St Hubert’s 

  12.30pm St Mary’s 

 Requiem Mass for Dorothea Woof 
   

Wednesday 8.30am Our Lady and 
    St Hubert’s 
       

Thursday 8.30am Our Lady and 
    St Hubert’s 

 

Friday  6.00pm St Charles’ 
      

Saturday 8.30am Our Lady and 
    St Hubert’s 

  5.00pm St Mary’s -  
    Vigil 
 

Sunday 9.00am Our Lady and 
    St Hubert’s 

  11.00am St Wulstan’s 

  5.30pm St Charles’ 

23 June 2019 (Year C) 
 

The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ 
 

Responsorial Psalm 
Response You are a priest forever, 
  a priest like Melchizedek of old. 
 

Gospel Acclamation 
Alleluia, alleluia! 

I am the living bread which has come down  
from heaven, says the Lord. 

Anyone who eats this bread will live forever. 
Alleluia! 

Mass Intentions Received This Week:  Eileen Howley - Lately Dead; Pat Lysons - Lately Dead; 
Tom Byrne - Lately Dead; Father Leo - Golden Jubilee; Kenneth Wells; W and L - Father’s Day; 
Special Intention; Frank Holmes; Lloyd Hargreaves and Family (2); Pawel Brzozowski RIP - 
Birthday Memories; Alice Brzozowski RIP and In Thanksgiving to the Sacred Heart. 

 

Parish Priest:  Fr Ian Farrell   07546 852229   ian.farrell@dioceseofsalford.org.uk 

 

Parish Secretary: Catherine Peet   catherine.peet@dioceseofsalford.org.uk   

 

Parish Office:  The Presbytery, Rushton Street, Great Harwood, BB6 7JQ   01254 884211 
 

Parish Website: www.claytonrishtonharwood.org.uk 

Parish Priest:  Father Ian Farrell 

Our Lady and St Hubert’s with St Wulstan’s  
RC Churches, Great Harwood 

and St Mary’s RC Church, Clayton-le-Moors 

 
 

Mass times for this coming week  
at St Mary’s with Father Tansey 

   

Monday to Saturday 10.00am 

 

 
 

There will be no Tuesday Breakfast Club this week. 

Anniversaries: Thomas Brown; Mario DiVincenzo; John Mercer; Richard Trappes-Lomax; 
Margaret Halton; Italia Buonomano; James Dewhurst; Les Fielden; Agnes Hargreaves; Alan 
Shuttleworth; Peter Hall; Eileen Hughes; Allan Berry; Nellie Ryan; Ada Thornley; Livia 
Campellone; Eric Whalley; Thomas Errington; Norah Dennett; Alfredo Sellecchia; Harry Bone; 
Frank Heys; Mary Jane Baron; Winifred Brown; Daniel Steven Thomas;  Margaret Whitehead; 
Clara Monk; Sheila Peters and Charles Alan Duckworth. 

Prayers for the Sick of our Parish:  Patrick Gibbons, 
Robert Andrew Lonsdale, Edith Wilkinson, Mrs Sheila 
O’Connor, Ann Smith, Helen Breslin and Mick 
McKeon. 



Items for the Newsletter: Any items for inclusion in the 
newsletter need to be received by 9.00am Thursday. Please 
contact catherine.peet@dioceseofsalford.org.uk  

St Mary's Birthday Celebrations:  Our next event is the Spirit of Summer Concert. On Sunday 
7 July at 2.30pm there will be a concert in St Mary's Church by the A Cappella Singers. Tickets 
are £7.00 including refreshments and under 12s are free. Tickets will be on sale in the church 
porch this weekend or contact Irene on 236481. The programme is a mixture of summer tunes - 
perfect for a relaxing summer Sunday afternoon.  Then on Sunday 14 July at 2.00pm there will 
be an Open Air Mass at the site of the old St Mary's Church to celebrate the 200th anniversary 
of the opening of the original St Mary's in July 1819. 
 

The next meeting of the social committee is Thursday 27 June at 7.00pm in the Church Hall 
and as always everyone is welcome. 

The Word this Week:  The Eucharist is not an invention of the Church: 
it is a part of God’s plan of salvation from the very beginning: it is 
prefigured in the Old Testament, seen today in the food offerings of 
Melchizedek, priest king of Jerusalem associated with Abraham, 
choose bread and wine as the offerings. It is also revealed by the 
prophetic action of Jesus, in feeding the multitude, before he feeds 
the Church with the gift that is transmitted through the centuries. The 
Eucharist, the Body and Blood of Christ, is our communication with the 
Father, in the Spirit: it is the real presence in the Church’s ‘here and 
now’ of the eternal God; it is Covenant, Memorial and Promise, Meal 
and Sacrifice, the heartbeat of the Family of Believers.  

Our Lady and St Hubert’s with St Wulstan’s - Non Taxpayer 
Envelopes:  If you are not eligible for the Gift Aid Scheme, 
but would like to put your weekly offering in an envelope, 
please collect one of the boxes of envelopes, which are now 
at the back of church. The envelopes are not numbered or 
dated. 

Retiring Collection - Day for Life:  After all Masses this 
weekend there will be a retiring collection for Day for Life, 
which this year will focus on all those who are suffering or 
have survived domestic abuse.  It provides an opportunity to 
pray, reflect and to choose the ways in which action, as well 
as practical and emotional support can ensure the dignity of 
human life is upheld at every stage of a person’s life.  Please 
collect an information card from the back of church. 

Baptism 
 

Our Parish family welcomes 
with great joy,  
 

Logan Charlie Gainford 
 

son of Matthew Gainford and 
Victoria Sieczkowski, who was 
Baptised at St Charles’ Church 
on 15 June. 

Baptism 
 

Our Parish family welcomes 
with great joy,  
 

Isaac Kyle Jeffers 
 

son of Kyle Jeffers and Amy 
Harling, who was Baptised at 
St Charles’ Church on 15 June. 

Annual Sponsored Walk – Parish Pilgrimage to Lourdes:   On Sunday 14 July we will be holding 
our annual Sponsored Walk to help towards this year’s Parish Pilgrimage to Lourdes.  Father Ian 
can’t do the walk on the day as he will be celebrating Holy Mass at Altham in the afternoon, 
but he is determined to do a few miles in communion with us, so if you would like to sponsor 
him, there are forms at the back of Church. 

 

There are also sponsor forms if anyone wants to join us on the day – with or without 
sponsorship!  We would like to thank Father Ian for offering to support us in our efforts to raise 
funds which help towards our Pilgrimage and also to say thank you to everyone for supporting 
us, year after year. 

APF Red Boxes - Great Harwood:  The money from the APF Red Boxes will be collected on 
Friday 28 June at St Wulstan’s School at 7.00pm. 


